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Senator Elaine Phillips Attends Manhasset High School's Marching

Band Invitational Competition

ELAINE PHILLIPS  October 10, 2017

Senator Elaine Phillips recently attended the Manhasset High School Marching Band and

Color Guard Marching Band Invitational Competition.

“Thank you to Manhasset High School for inviting me to attend the annual Marching Band

Invitational Competition,” Senator Elaine Phillips said. “Congratulations to the winners, and

to everyone who participated in this year’s event — your hard work and dedication was truly

on display.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing


 


